
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, 17th March 2020 
 
 
RE: Kindred Latest Coronavirus Update 
 
We have reviewed our procedures and processes in line with the current Government Update 
and have updated our procedures as follows; 
 

 Please do not send your child into Nursery if anyone in your family home presents with a 
persistent cough and/or a high temperature. You must isolate the household for 14 days 

 If your child presents with a persistent cough and/or a high temperature then we will be 
requesting that you collect your child immediately and must isolate the household for 14 
days 

 We will continue to focus on hand-washing at the nursery and ask that anybody entering 
the building washes their hands wherever possible, or makes use of the hand sanitiser in 
reception 

 We will be working with parents to implement a drop off and collection system at the 
Nursery that is designed to minimise people entering the nursery 

 Where possible please limit drop off and collection to one adult for each child 
 We are reviewing the range of activities that we offer and how we offer them and making 

appropriate changes to reduce the risk to our children 
 If you or your child fit into one of the vulnerable groups identified by the Government 

please follow their guidance. We would recommend not attending Nursery to shield 
yourself and/or your child 

 
We continue to follow the Government Guidance and are taking every step we can to protect 
the children, families and staff in our Nursery with minimal disruption.  
 
Please continue to keep up to date with the Government announcements here 
https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-
response 


